
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

uMngeni Local Municipality           
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 09/2024 
 

Adoption of the Service Delivery and Budget Implementation Plan 2024/2025 
(SDBIP) 

 
Notice is hereby given, in accordance with Section 53(3)(a) of the MFMA, that the 
SDBIP for the 2024/2025 financial year has been approved by the Honourable Mayor 
Cllr. C. Pappas. 
 
Copies of the signed SDBIP 2024/2025 can be obtained upon request by emailing 
from Mr. Sandile Makhaye at sandile.makhaye@umngeni.gov.za. The document is 
also available on the municipal website at www.umngeni.gov.za. 
 
Mr H Hloba 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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